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Circular No. (19) of 2022 

Concerning 

The New Year's Holiday 2023 

 

To all ministries and Federal Authorities, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) extends its 

warmest greeting to you, wishing you continued progress. 

As the New Year's 2023 approaches and based on the Cabinet Resolution No. 

(40/10f) for the year 2022 regarding the public holidays for the government and 

private sectors in the country for the year 2023, including the New Year's holiday. 

The Authority is pleased to announce to all ministries and federal entities that the 

New Year's holiday for 2023 will be Sunday, January 01, 2023, and to resume 

working on Monday January 02, 2023. 

On this occasion, it’s our pleasure to congratulate His Highness Sheikh Mohammed 

bin Zayed Al Nahyan, President of the State, "may Allah protect him", and to his 

brother, His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice President, 

Prime Minister and Ruler of Dubai, "may Allah protect him", and their brothers, Their 

Highnesses, members of the Supreme Council, Rulers of the Emirates, wishing them 

all happiness, health and prosperity 

Congratulations are also extended to the people and residents of the UAE. 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on: December 16, 2022 


